	EMERGENCY MEETING

CUPE MEMBERS - PETERBOROUGH AREA


PROTECT OUR PUBLIC SERVICES

LEARN ABOUT BILL 8 AND PRIVATIZATION

The Liberals ran against private hospitals, called P3s, in the last election. Now in government, they have given the go-ahead to several more hospitals and health care facilities to privatize their services.

In November, the Liberals introduced Bill 8 – legislation that gives the Minister of Health the power to force hospital CEOs to privatize and cut costs and moves hospitals even further away from community control and accountability.

GUEST SPEAKERS:

Sid Ryan, President, CUPE Ontario

Michael Hurley, President, OCHU

	Wednesday, February 25, 2004

PTOB Lions Club, Burnham St. (east city)

7pm – 9pm




For more information please visit www.cupe.ca

